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I fully oppose this bill. Tax payers pay for clean safe streets and communities. The 

trash and blight generated is inexcusable and a ridiculous burden on municipalities 

and communities. Poor decisions of those causing these issues aren’t taxpayers 

problems. There is plenty of agencies willing to help. Stop enabling people  


